
 
 

 

Early Years 
The Gatehouse and Littlegates 

 
A busy week in Pre-Reception! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In Pre-Reception we have had a very busy week celebrating many events. We began the week 
by coming into school in our ‘odd socks’ (of all different colours and patterns). The purpose of 
the day was to celebrate what makes us all unique and how to spread kindness! 
 
Throughout the week we have also looked at different beliefs with a particular focus on the 
festival of ‘Diwali’. The children made beautiful Diya lamps using clay, paint and glitter. 
 
Finally, we ended the week by dressing up for ‘Children in Need’. The children came into 
school dressed in spots or something beginning with the first letter in their name. We 
discussed how we can help others who are less fortunate and the importance of charities.  
 
What a fun week we have had! Have a great weekend. 
 
Miss Gabrielle Bull 
 


